
VO COMPUTER CLUB Minutes of March 17, 2009
The VOCC met at 10:30 a.m. Tuesday March 17, 2009 in the Pavilion. There were 18
attendees and many of them brought their computers. 
 
President Jim Rhinehart opened the meeting and welcomed everyone.
 
Old Business:
      Secretary, Pat Rhinehart’s Minutes of March 10th were approved by: Paul Kallmeyer and
seconded by Joan Brill.  Motion Passed.
      Treasurer's Report:  Arlene Sporer gave the report and advised we had a good crowd for
the Mar.14th movie “Indiana Jones and the Kingdom of the Crystal Skull” and collected $63.00
after expenses.   We also collected $23.00 more for the Kitchen Renovation Fund.  
        
New Business: Last movie of this season will be Sat. Mar. 28th.  Jim advised that the movie
“Australia” has been recommended, however, it is 3 hours long?  If we show this movie we will
start early. Other movies suggested were “Grand Torino” and “Flash of Genius”.   Terry
O’Connor will put a notice on the VOCC website asking for suggestions for the movie.  

Jim also advised that anyone giving a VOCC program with handouts can copy them free in the
VO office.

Next weeks Program:  Terry O’Connor will show us the “Magic of Digital Graphics.” Mar. 24th.

Today’s Program:  Jerry Heere presented a program titled “Where did that File I downloaded
go?”  It included all facets of Files, Handling and Transferring etc.  He also advised us that the
magazine “Smart Computing” is an excellent source of information.  Jerry will advise us about
how to subscribe.  

Meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Rhinehart, Secretary


